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Dr. Rubin 
named chief

Toni Baker

Dr. Joseph W. Rubin has been nam 
ed chief of the section of thoracic and 
cardiac surgery at the Medical Col 
lege of Georgia.

Dr. Rubin has been acting chief of 
the section since Dr. Robert G. 
Ellison retired in June 1987.

"I regard the task of succeeding Dr. 
Robert G. Ellison as quite onerous, 
given the fact that he is one of the 
pioneers of cardiac surgery, especial 
ly in the Southeast," Dr. Rubin said.

The new chief earned his medical 
degree from McGill University in 
Montreal, Canada. Dr. Rubin com 
pleted his internship at Royal Vic 
toria Hospital in Montreal, a residen 
cy in general surgery with the Har 
vard Surgical Unit in Boston and two 
years of training as a cardiovascular 
and thoracic surgeon at the Medical 
University of South Carolina 
(MUSC).

During his surgery residency, Dr. 
Rubin also completed a four-year 
research fellowship in surgery at 
Harvard Medical School. In his final 
year at MUSC, he completed a 
teaching fellowship in cardiovascular 
and thoracic surgery.

In 1973, he came to Augusta as chief 
of the division of cardiothoracic 
surgery at the Veterans Administra 
tion Medical Center and as an assis 
tant professor of surgery at MCG.

He was promoted to associate pro 
fessor at MCG in 1976 and to full pro 
fessor in 1982.

Dr. Rubin is a fellow of the 
American College of Surgeons, the 
American College of Cardiology and 
the American College of Chest Physi 
cians.

Membership in professional 
organizations includes the American 
Association for Thoracic Surgeons, 
the Society of Thoracic Surgeons and

cont'd on p. 2

A contemplative moment
Lisa Griffis relaxes on a hammock at Crooked Creek. She, 
along with other pediatric hematology/oncology patients 
at MCG, spent a week in June at Camp Rainbow. The camp, 
coordinated by MCG play therapist Frances Friedman,

gives children with cancer a chance to enjoy regular sum 
mer activities. The visit to Crooked Creek was one of several 
activities they enjoyed during the week. More Camp Rain 
bow pictures, page 6.

Doctors team up to fight infertility
_ Karin Galloway
Infertility, recurrent miscarriages 

and menopause. These topics might 
be among the most common fears of 
many women. These topics are, 
however, of the greatest interest to 
five Medical College of Georgia physi 
cians.

The team of physicians in the MCG 
Reproductive Endocrinology Section, 
Department of Obstetrics and 
Gynecology, addresses these topics 
and more every day. Drs. Paul 
McDonough, Larry Layman, Leo 
Plouffe, Sandra Tho and Gail Whit 
man have dedicated their careers to 
studying and solving reproductive en 
docrine problems in women of all 
ages   from infancy to old age.

"Every one (on the team) fits like a 
puzzle with the rest of the group," 
said Dr. Whitman, who joined the 
MCG faculty in January.

"We all have the same basic train 
ing in reproductive endocrinology, 
but each one of us has special areas of 
interest so that no matter how com 
plex the problem, we will be able to 
help," Dr. Plouffe said.

Under the direction of Dr. 
McDonough, the team works with all 
areas of the reproductive clinical 
sciences. Along with the problems of 
infertility, recurrent pregnancy loss 
and menopause, the team sees pa 
tients with other problems including 
premenstrual syndrome, irregular 
bleeding, unusual hair growth and 
gynecological problems of children 
and adolescents.

Patients with unusual problems 
that require the help of these 
specialists are usually referred to 
MCG by their physician. The team 
works closely with the patients and 
their referring physician in managing 
these problems, said Dr. Plouffe.

"Patients are referred to the sec 
tion from all over Georgia, South 
Carolina, Florida, Alabama and 
many other states," he said.

Infertility is one condition the group 
frequently treats. Almost one in every 
10 couples are unable to achieve 
pregnancy, Dr. McDonough said.

"And another problem that's close 
ly coupled with infertility is the pro 
blem of losing your pregnancy over 
and over again during the very early

stages ... and there are probably six 
or eight percent of couples in which 
this is the problem that they present 
to the infertility specialist," he said.

The combination of infertility and 
recurrent miscarriages adds up to 
about 16 percent of couples who can't 
have children through the conven 
tional method. Reasons for infertility 
include male factors of low sperm 
count or the inability of the sperm to 
move and penetrate the egg, or 
female factors such as problems 
related to the Fallopian tubes and 
ovulation.

"Infertility involves both members 
of the couple, so it's important to 
evaluate both partners before deter 
mining the appropriate treatment," 
Dr. Plouffe said.

New technology developed over the 
past 25 years allows these physicians 
to improve the factors in the equation 
so that many infertile couples can 
have a child, Dr. McDonough said.

Improvement of established techni 
ques has accompanied new 
developments. "These include (in 
duced) ovulation, the refinement of 
our techniques to correct damage to

tubes in the form of microsurgical 
and laser techniques and, more 
recently ... high-tech assisted 
reproduction in which we can actually 
let the whole (fertilization) process 
occur in the test tube," he said.

A couple's chances of having a baby 
increase from zero to 10 percent 
through in vitro fertilization, a pro 
cedure in which eggs from the female 
are surgically retrieved, fertilized in 
the laboratory with sperm from the 
male and implanted about two days 
later in the female's uterus. The pro 
gram at MCG has had a pregnancy 
rate comparable to all major pro 
grams in the country, which is 20 to 30 
percent, Dr. Plouffe said. The pro 
gram is affiliated with the Society for 
Assisted Reproductive Technology.

The birth rate, not the pregnancy 
rate, is the key.

"Couples want to take home a 
baby," Dr. Whitman said.

The in vitro birth rate may sound 
low, she said, "but you've got to con 
sider that in healthy couples (without 
fertility problems), the chances of 
achieving a pregnancy are only 20 to 
25 percent per (menstrual) cycle."

Although these specialists give 
couples a chance they never would 
have had otherwise, they, like those 
affiliated with other major programs 
in the country, find this low birth rate 
frustrating.

"We don't have as much control 
(over pregnancy) as we'd like," Dr. 
Whitman said. "Ideally, we'd like to 
have 100 percent success."

That uncertainty, however, creates 
a bond between these specialists and 
their patients, Dr. Whitman says.

"Just to go to a doctor because of in 
fertility takes a lot from a couple. 
They've had to admit that they don't 
have control over that area of their 
life," she said. "We don't have as 
much control as we'd like and they 
don't have control, and I think that's 
what our bond is."

Much hope for better controlling the 
outcome of in vitro procedures lies in 
embryo freezing. The process, in 
which some of the fertilized eggs are 
frozen for later implantation in the 
uterus, gives the couples more flex 
ibility and more hope for having a

cont'd on p. 2



Doctor joins shock/traiicna
Dr. Thomas R. Howdieshell has 

joined the Medical College of Georgia 
faculty as a member of the trauma- 
surgical critical care service.

Dr. Howdieshell is a summa cum 
laude graduate of the University of 
Georgia and a 1982 graduate of the 
MCG School of Medicine, where he 
was a member of the honor society

Alpha Omega Alpha.
He completed his internship and 

residency in surgery at MCfr in June 
1987.

After his surgical training, Dr. 
Howdieshell completed a one-year 
trauma fellowship at the University 
of New Mexico Hospital in Albuquer 
que before joining the MCG faculty.
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Team of doctors joins 
forces to fight infertility

cotil'd from p. 1

baby.
One advantage to embryo freezing 

is that it helps avoid the risk of multi 
ple pregnancies (twins, triplets) 
which can be high risk for the fetus 
and the mother, Dr. Plouffe said. 
Another advantage is that if the first 
attempt to implant an embryo doesn't 
result in a pregnancy, further em 
bryos can be implanted during a later

Dr. Rubin 
named chief

con I'd from p. 1

the Southern Thoracic Surgical 
Association.

"We are entering a new era," Dr. 
Rubin said. "We are striving to keep 
pace with the rest of the country. We 
are looking forward to developing 
heart and heart-lung transplantation, 
surgery for abnormal heart rhythms 
and a program of research and educa 
tion in cardiovascular diseases. We 
also are hopeful of increasing ser 
vices to the community for the care of 
patients with chest and heart 
diseases."

Roommate Floorplan
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• Slate Fireplaces
• Walk-in Closets
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IMTEXMARK

738-2268
1355 Jackson Road

Monday-Friday 9 a.m.-6 p.m. 
Saturday 10 a.m.-5 p.m.; Sunday 1-5 p.m.

menstrual cycle, one in which the 
female hasn't taken hormones to in 
duce ovulation.

Training other physicians in their 
specialty is an important part of these 
specialists' duties in addition to 
research and patient care.

"This is a center with an enormous 
training program," Dr. McDonough 
said.

As the state's only board-approved, 
certified training program for 
reproductive endocrinology, four 
obstetricians/gynecologists come to 
MCG each year on fellowships to fur 
ther their understanding of reproduc 
tive sciences.

"Graduates from the MCG pro 
gram have come from all over the 
United States and Canada. Many of 
them now occupy key position in in 
fertility centers throughout the conti 
nent," Dr. Plouffe said.
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Dr. Alexander F. Robertson 
will receive Fulbright grant

Solid Cherry 
or Solid Oak

Gwen Corinth
Dr. Alexander Parish Robertson, 

professor of pediatrics at the Medical 
College of Georgia, has been awarded 
a Fulbright Scholar Grant for three 
months of research at the University 
of Aarhus in Aarhus, Denmark.

Dr. Robertson will collaborate with 
Dr. Rolf Brodersen to test the effect of 
certain drugs on the binding of 
bilirubin to albumin in newborn in 
fants. Bilirubin is the pigment which 
causes jaundice (yellowing of the 
skin) in many normal newborns.

Their tests will determine if the drugs 
could cause brain damage by 
facilitating the movement of bilirubin 
from the blood, where it binds with 
the protein albumin, to the brain.

This effect of drugs was first noted 
in 1956 when an antibiotic called 
sulfisoxazole was given to jaundiced 
premature infants and resulted in an 
increased death rate and brain 
damage, Dr. Robertson said. Drs. 
Brodersen and Robertson are com 
pleting their present study of the safe 
ty of approximately 175 drugs used in 
newborn infants.

Dr. Robertson will be in Denmark 
from September to December.

The Fulbright Scholar Awards were 
established by Congress in 1946 
through legislation sponsored by 
former Sen. J. William Fulbright of 
Arkansas. Grants are awarded to 
Americans to lecture and to conduct 
research abroad and to foreign na 
tionals to conduct similar activities in 
the United States. Recipients are 
chosen on the basis of academic and 
professional qualifications and the 
willingness to share ideas with people 
of diverse cultures.

WRITING
DESK S199

Epilepsy surgery patient reunion set
The fifth annual reunion of patients 

of the epilepsy surgery program of 
the Medical College of Georgia will be 
held July 23 from 11 a.m. to 3 p.m. at 
the Julian Smith Casino on Broad 
Street.

MCG has one of some half-dozen 
organized programs in the United 
States for surgical treatment of pa 
tients whose seizures are not ade 
quately controlled by medications.

In the surgery program, the focal 
point of the seizure is identified 
through extensive testing, then pa 
tients are tested further to see if the 
focal point can be removed from the 
brain without creating deficits.

After surgery, many patients are 
cured from their seizures. Others are 
able to combine the improvements 
gained from surgery with anticon- 
vulsants to help control their seizure

activity.
MCG's epilepsy surgery program 

was formalized in 1981, according to 
Debbie Cliatt, the program's coor 
dinator.

The annual reunion gives MCG staff 
and faculty the opportunity to see the 
patients in a non-medical setting and 
to keep up with the progress they are 
making, Mrs. Cliatt said.
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Dr. Feldman writes 
book on nutrition

Ton! Baker

Dr. Elaine B. Feldman, chief of the 
section of nutrition at the Medical Col 
lege of Georgia, has written a tex 
tbook providing essential information 
for the health care professional about 
general nutrition and nutrition in 
disease states.

The book, "Essentials of Clinical 
Nutrition," is intended as a textbook 
for students in medicine, dentistry 
and other health care fields, Dr. 
Feldman said.

Dr. Feldman will be available to 
sign copies August 4 from noon to 2 
p.m. in the Medical College of 
Georgia bookstore, located in the 
MCG Student Center. The book is on

sale at the bookstore.
The first half of the 25-chapter book 

contains basic principles of nutrition, 
covering issues such as essential 
nutrients, food additives, nutritional 
requirements of pregnancy and nutri 
tional requirements for healthy in 
fants.

The second half addresses nutrition 
and its role in disease states such as 
cardiovascular disease, diabetes, 
cancer and traumatic injury.

"The book is based on what we 
teach here at MCG," Dr. Feldman 
said, and is illustrated with case 
histories of many MCG patients.

It is not intended to tell the student 
everything about nutrition, but to 
cover basics that health care profes 
sionals should know, she said.

"The big thing is that you are what 
you eat. Nutrition is an essential part 
of life support. It's a matter really of 
survival," Dr. Feldman said.

Dr. Feldman began working on the 
textbook about five years ago.

The first draft took about 18 months 
to write, then editing, rewriting, up 
dating and printing took the re 
mainder of the time. The author says 
the book should be current through 
last summer.

Several other MCG faculty 
members contributed, including Dr. 
Ralph V. McKinney Jr., professor and 
chairman of oral biology in the MCG 
School of Dentistry; Jane Greene, 
research scientist in the MCG School 
of Medicine; and Sandra B. Leonard, 
also a research scientist.

Fund to honor Dr. Bard
David Waller

An emergency student loan fund 
has been set up at the Medical College 
of Georgia in honor of Dr. Raymond 
C. Bard, dean emeritus of the School 
of Allied Health Sciences.

Funds for this program were given 
by the clinical and academic faculty 
of the School of Allied Health Sciences 
in honor of Dr. Bard, who retired June 
1988.

Program funds should total about 
$1,000, according to organizer Betty 
Neeley.

"There has been a need for 
something like this for a long time, 
and I am very happy that this fund 
will bear my name," said Dr. Bard.

The funds will be managed by the 
Office of Student Financial Aid at 
MCG. The money will be available to 
any MCG student, with priority going 
to students in the School of Allied 
Health Sciences, who need short- 
term help in emergencies such as il 
lness or a family crisis requiring an 
unscheduled trip home.

Repayment will be due when the

immediate crisis is over.
A small amount of interest will be 

charged, according to Cheryl 
O'Keeffe, MCG financial aid officer

who will administer the fund.
The fund will be self-supporting.
Dr. Bard is the founding dean of the 

School of Allied Health Sciences.
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Nurse completes course 
in shock/trauma care

Sharon Eubanks, senior staff nurse 
in Emergency Services at the 
Medical College of Georgia Hospital 
and Clinics, recently completed an 
11-week trauma nurse specialist 
course at Georgia Baptist Hospital in 
Atlanta.

Miss Eubanks is part of the team 
that cares for patients upon their ar 
rival at the Regional Trauma Center 
at MCG.

The course was designed to give 
nurses extensive exposure to trauma 
patients both before and immediately 
after arrival at the hospital and their 
long-term intensive care needs.

"I knew I would have more 
knowledge and skill in taking care of 
trauma patients," said Miss 
Eubanks, who has worked in 
Emergency Services for two years. 
"It was hard physically and mentally.

(But) it was very much worth it. I 
think it's the best thing I've ever 
done."

The opportunity for nurses such as 
Miss Eubanks to take professional 
education courses is part of the conti 
nuing effort of Emergency Services to 
enhance patient care services, said 
Rebecca Andrews, director of 
Emergency Services at MCG.

CBM Computer Center and Apple
"Put it all together"

with an Apple IIGS Rebate
Purchase a IIGS System and ImageWriter II at

CBM's MCG discount price of $2218 and receive
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•Apple IIGS Computer -Apple 3.5 Disk Drive 'Prate Cable
• Apple RGB Color Monitor • Apple 5.25 Disk Drive____ • Apple Imaganilg II Printer

Contact Call Oiambley iler at CBM 737-8313

Pathology lab accredited
The Pathology Laboratories at the 

Medical College of Georgia have been 
awarded a two-year accreditation by 
the Commission on Laboratory Ac 
creditation of the College of American 
Pathologists (CAP).

The CAP program is one of the few 
recognized by the federal government 
as requiring adherence to standards

equal to or more stringent than the 
government's own.

Inspectors examine the records and 
quality control of the laboratories for 
the preceding two years as well as the 
education and qualifications of the 
staff, adequacy of facilities and 
equipment, laboratory safety and 
management.

MCG's Pathology Laboratories in 
clude blood banking, transfusion ser 
vices, a microbiology laboratory for 
diagnosis of infectious diseases, 
hematology laboratories for analysis 
of blood cells, surgical pathology for 
assisting the diagnosis of medical 
problems as well as other 
laboratories.

Grant to aid blindness research
The Medical College of Georgia 

Department of Ophthalmology has 
received a $40,000 grant from 
Research to Prevent Blindness 
(RPB) to support research into the 
causes, treatment and prevention of 
blinding diseases.

RPB awards annual grants to 57 
medical schools in the United States.

Over the past 13 years, RPB has given 
the MCG Department of 
Ophthalmology, chaired by Dr. 
Malcolm N. Luxenberg, $228,000 in 
grants and awards.

"Eye diseases inflict misery and 
disability upon a huge segment of our 
population and cost this nation $16 
billion annually," RPB Chairman

Lew R. Wasserman said in awarding 
the grant.

"With judicious investment by 
government and private philanthropy 
in eye research, we can reduce the 
tragedy of visual impairment and 
lessen the financial burden it imposes 
upon the American people," he said.
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Camp Rainbow

Cejie Martin, Charles Harte take a swim

Car/a Banks (from left), Kathy Mayers, Adrian Scruggs enjoy camp pool

Ryan Scearce (right) breaks eggshell to conduct experiment during Nature Lore

Vera Stewart g.ves cooking tips to Kendra Eady Marion White, fashion director^f^B^White, teaches
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OAK HILL APARTMENTS
• 2 Pools • Secure
• Adult • Spacious
• Clean • Quiet • Extra Closet Space

On The Hill
Short Distance from MCG

817 Hickman Road • 733-9717

The Fish 
Arejumpin.."
and so is life at Rocky Creek, our 
family community that offers great 
2 bedroom/2 bath apartment homes. 
Come fish in the pond, check out our spacious 
floor plans and other super amenities. 
Conveniently located to all your daily needs.

/ASK ABOUT OUR WHOPPER SAVINGS 
No Deposit MCG. No Deposit Military

860-2801
950 Stevens Creek Road 

'/4 mile from Marriott Courtyard
Shelter Management Group

Jfccky Creek
*
*
*
*
*
*
*
*
*
*
*
*
*
*
*
*
*
*
*

************************

rial C 2 Bedroom Townhouses J 
On The Hill *Spe

From $285
• Central Heat/Air • Carpeting

• Insulated Windows and Doors 
• 8 Minutes from MCG • Large Apartments

Pine Hill Apartments
Resident Manager 736-1228

Blanchard & Calhoun   722-7337 *
************************

*
*
*
*
*
*
*
*
*
*
*
*

Spacious, convenient and affordable. 2 bedroom 
townhomes or garden apartments, with washer/dryer 
connections and cablevision. Offering up to $400 
Shelter Bucks!

No Deposit MCG 
No Deposit Military

733-5571
3188 Skinner Mill Road 

Shelter Management Group

Swap & Sell
Paid ads may also be taken by phone by calling 
724-2122. Sorry, we cannot accept complimen 
tary MCG ads by phone. 450 Pets & Animals 710 Commercial Rentals

110 Domestic Services
NEED A HOUSESITTER while you're away? I will 
water plants, feed pets, get your mail, etc. Cathy, 
863-3663, or Janet, 721-3177. References upon 
request

170 Secretarial Services
TYPING AND WORD PROCESSING, $1.25 per 
page, double spaced, specialize in theses. 863-

LAB PUPPIES, AKC registered, black, champion 
ship bloodline, born May 25, unreasonably low 
price, will accept small deposit 721-2771 until 4:30 
o.m. weekdays, or 554-5292 nights and weekends, 
ask for Glenda.

455 Sporting Goods/Firearms
DETONICS MINI-45 stainless steel pistol and 
ammo, asking $325 or best offer. Ext. 4179 or 737- 
4811 after 6 p.m.

DOCTOR'S OFFICE
Centrally located between hospitals, ready now, 
flexible lease. Most reasonable I Lilly, 738-0936 or 
736-9076.

730 Homes for Rent

210 Lost & Found 520 Autos for Sale

FULLY FURNISHED, 2 bedroom home, % mile 
from MCG, great neighborhood. 736-9695 after 6 
p.m.

NORTH AUGUSTA, 2 bedrooms, 1 bath, washer, 
dryer connection, drapes, carpet, ceiling fan, ener 
gy-efficient 793-0452.

FOUND!! ART HISTORY TEXT BOOKS, 3, in Stu 
dent Center, with the name Wilbin Byner. Please 
call Ext. 3352.

300 Help Wanted
HOUSE OF LLOYD now hiring I New super party 
plan - sell toys, gifts, candles, Christmas items. 
No collecting, delivering, or investments, must be 
21 or older, with car. 541-1618, 790-5442, 556- 
9179, or 736-9638.______________
PHYSICAL EDUCATION TEACHER, part-time, for 
elementary school, certification from Georgia or 
state other than Georgia acceptable, small classes, 
motivated students. Call Augusta Preparatory Day 
School, lower school, 863-6198, for further 
information.

1986 MAZDA 323LX, 17,000 miles, 5 speed, 
white, 2 door, sun roof, air, AM/FM cassette 
stereo, $700 down and take up payments. Ext 
3351 or 863-1462._______________

1973 FORD MUSTANG, rebuilt 351 Cleveland, 
new paint, slotted mags, upholstery, good 
condition, $3,000. 592-2569.

760 Rooms for Rent
ROOMATE WANTED: Responsible, non-smoking 
female, as soon as possible, to share 2 bedroom, 2 
bath Springhouse apartment, includes washer and 
dryer. 863-7313 after 6 p.m., or 721-2341 days.

770 Vacation Rentals
620
CLARKS HILL LAKEFRONT home, one acre lot, 
2 bedrooms, 2 baths, central heat and air, attic fan, 
paved roads, 30 minutes from Augusta in McCor- 
mick County, owner financing available, $63,000. 
279-8564.

Homes for Sale CONDO, HILTON HEAD resoni August rentals stiu
available, large 2 bedrooms, 2 baths, South Beach 
in Seapines Plantation, fully equipped kitchen, all 
amenities and conveniences within walking 
distance. William Sisson, M.D., 912-897-4965, or 
write: 102 Wyngate Road, Savannah 31410.

310 Work Wanted 700
FULL CHARGE BOOKKEEPING, including 
quarterly payroll reports and financial statements, 
pick-up and delivery. 863-3083 or 796-2333 after 
5:30 p.m.

Apartments for Rent
ONE BEDROOM APARTMENTS

Located in Belvedere, 10 minutes from MCG, fur 
nished and unfurnished, from $170. 279-0059 or 
279-0914.

SPEND YOUR VACATION on Edisto Island, one 
hour from Charleston! Rent Dr. Jerram's beach 
front cottage with 3 bedrooms, 2 baths, large 
glassed porch overlooking ocean, with 4 twin beds, 
great room with well-equipped kitchen and dining 
area. For more information, call Evelyn Lester, 733- 
3887.

TRUST GOODYEAR
CERTIFIED AUTO SERVICE TO HELP

YOU SURVIVE THE SUMMER.

$19
AIR CONDITIONING
PERFORMANCE TEST

It's easy to survive the summer. Just see your nearby Goodyear Cer 
tified Auto Service retailer. Depend on home to help you and your car to 
keep your cool as the temperatures soar.

• Goodyear Auto Technicians — trained in Goodyear's training 
centers, nationwide.

• The latest equipment — much of it computerized for speed 
and accuracy.

• A Nationwide Warranty — honored by participating Goodyear 
Certified Auto Service locations throughout the country. Ask for
details.

We'll do our best to give you a cool ride this summer. 
For $19, Goodyear certified technicians will: adjust 
drive belt, perform leak test, and then recharge 
system with up to 1 Ib. of refrigerant gas. 

However, if any additional repair is needed, we'll give you a writ 
ten estimate and await your decision before preceding.

It's all backed by the Goodyear Certified Auto Service nationwide 
Limited Warranty. Good for 90 days or 4,000 miles, whichever 
comes first Ask your Goodyear retailer for details.

• Every Goodyear Cer 
tified Auto Service 
Retailer pledges 
customer satisfaction: 
Work done right that is 
guaranteed in writing.

Goodyear supports 
Automative Service 
Excellence

You may use Goodyear s own 
credit card or American Express • 
Carte 6lan ;he • Diners Club 
• Discover • MasterCard • VISA1 ——

n*)MPIITFRI7FD
WHEEL

ALIGNMENT
$29* $39**
Front Fronts 
Wheel Only Rear Wheels

Set castef . camber and toe !o exact 
manufacturer's specifications while 
referencing and compensating or ad 
jusling thrust line depending en align

'Chevettes. Fieros, light trucks. 
4-wheel drive vehicles and cars 
requiring MacPherson strut cor 
rection extra
' ' Rear shims and installation

Limited warranty for G mon
ths or 6,000 miles, whichever
comes first.

OIL FILTER,
CHASSIS LUBE,

OIL CHANGE 
$!795

• Includes up to five

• Special diesel oil and 
filter type may result in 
extra charges.

Brands may vary
by location.

• ~ ~ 1

DISC BRAKE
SERVICE

$69
New fronl disc pads, repack 
wheel beanngs resurface 
front rotoib Conventional
rear wheel drive vehicles 
Prices may vary for front 
wheel drive. Caliper overhaul 
$22.sn each if needed.
Hydraulic service .vil! be 
recommended if needed for
safe operation.
Limited warranty for 1 2 month* or
12, 000 miles, whichever comes first.

r n
GOODYEAR

DOUBLE EAGLE
BATTERY

$5995
Installed

Goodyear's finest battery 
Maintenance Free. Plenty 
of power to handle all your
driving needs.

Limited 6 year warranty .

GOOD^YEARAUGUSTA GOODYEAR AUTO
1285 Broad Street 722-6891 

MIKE WOOD
SERVICE CENTER

Open 7:30 to 6 Daily • Saturday 7:30 to 5:30
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Newsbriefs
Beeper deadline

The deadline for the August 1 
"Beeper" is July 25 at 5 p.m. Please 
inform personnel of any address 
changes to ensure delivery of 
"Beeper" to your home.

President honored
The MCG Faculty Academic Coun 

cil will host a reception to honor the 
new MCG president, Dr. Francis J. 
Tedesco, July 27 from 3:30-5 p.m. in 
the Student Center.

The MCG community is invited.

Correction
An article in the June 22 issue of 

"Beeper" incorrectly identified Dr. 
Julia Crowley as a professor of oc 
cupational therapy and Dr. Virginia 
Alien as a professor of medical 
technology. Dr. Crowley is a pro 
fessor of medical technology and Dr. 
Alien is a professor of occupational 
therapy.

"Beeper" regrets the errors.

Wine/cheese drop-in
The Augusta College School of 

Business Administration and the Of 
fice of Public Relations will host a 
wine-and-cheese drop-in July 28 from 
5:30-7 p.m. in the Towers Room of the 
College Activity Center.

All business-oriented professionals 
interested in finding out more about 
the school's master of business ad 
ministration degree program are in 
vited.

Book requests
Fall quarter book requests must be 

in the bookstore six weeks before the 
quarter starts to assure prompt 
delivery.

GE recall
General Electric is recalling about 

45,000 GE and RCA brand electric 
surge suppressors that could present 
a shock hazard. Known as Electronic 
Protection Center surge suppressors, 
the units were sold nationally bet 
ween October 1986 and December 
1987.

Involved are the GE surge sup 
pressor models EPC-6S, EPC-6MS, 
EPC4NS and EPC-CPU, as well as 
RCA models SK416 and SKF416.

Each MCG department should 
check for these devices on their com 
puter cords at the plug or wall. If 
found, call public safety, ext. 2914. In 
formation needed includes: depart 
ment, location of each device, model 
number of each device and quantity 
found.

Procedure change
The Division of Public Safety an 

nounces that the procedure for repor 
ting accidents and injuries has chang 
ed.

Employees no longer are required 
to call public safety to report injuries; 
therefore, item 20 on the supervisor's 
report of Accident/Injury (form 
MC419) may be omitted. Information 
needed by the safety bureau for 
follow-up investigation will normally 
be obtained from this form when filed 
with personnel.

Supervisors should call public safe 
ty (ext. 2911) only in cases of serious 
injury, when immediate follow-up is 
deemed to be in the best interest of 
MCG.

Also, the MCG student accident/in 
jury reporting procedure is altered. 
Public safety will obtain a copy of 
each reported Student Incident 
Report (form PS2395) from Student 
Health and evaluate each occurrence.

The visitor accident/injury repor 
ting procedure remains the same.

Employee discounts
Businesses offering discounts to 

MCG employees include: Silversteins 
Cleaners (all stores, 10 percent off, or 
special; employees only; present 
identification); Lenox Optical 
(Regency store only; employees and 
family; 25 percent off glasses and 
contacts; present identification); 
Health Central ($25 a month; no join 
ing fee; employees only); YMCA (20 
percent off; no joining fee; employees 
and families); Sally Beauty Supply 
(10 percent off; card available in 
CC-135); Walt Disney's Magic 
Kingdom Club; Ramada Resort,

COME PL AY...
at River Creek's all-adult luxury community which 
offers great amenities and a super social calendar. 
Beautiful setting in a convenient location. 
SUMMER SIZZLER: 1 Bedroom Starting at $285 

No Deposit MCG. No Deposit Military
736-7770

Washington Rd./!-20
2 5 2 5 Center West Parkway

Shelter Management Group

Orlando, Fla.; Busch Gardens; Sea 
World; Cypress Gardens; Boardwalk 
Baseball; Emilio's Italian 
Restaurant; Wall Tire Company; 
Goodyear Auto Service Centers; 
Carowinds; Panama City Beach Dis 
counts; andOpryland.

Regulations enforced
The Public Safety Division will 

strictly enforce parking regulations 
on Harper Street.

Tickets will be issued for any viola 
tions.

Volunteers sought
The MCG Department of Der 

matology is seeking volunteers with 
jock itch and/or ringworm in good 
health age 16 to 65 to participate in a 
test on a new drug to treat jock itch 
and ringworm.

Participants will be paid $50 for two 
weeks of treatment. Call Sue Duncan, 
ext. 3291, for more information.

Wanted: volunteers
Volunteers age 21 to 70 with high 

blood cholesterol are wanted for 
studies of new medications and diets 
that lower cholesterol.

Studies vary from 8 months to 2 
years and are free. Call ext. 4861.

Diabetics are ineligible.

Volunteers needed
Volunteers with asthma who take 

Theophylline regularly are needed for 
a drug study.

Participants will be paid. Contact 
Lisa Wood, ext. 3531.

Host families
Volunteers are needed to serve as 

host families for international 
students at MCG. /

More than 150 undergraduate and 
graduate students will arrive after 
July 1.

A host family: writes an introduc 
tory letter before the student leaves 
his country; meets the student at the

airport; gives him a tour of MCG and 
Augusta; and treats him to a family 
meal periodically.

For more information or to 
volunteer, call Jean Dirksen, 738-2220, 
or Barbara Holzman, 868-5418.

Robinson s/nce w4e
Opticians
» Two year warranty on prescriptions 
» Eyewear, Eyeglasses and Contact Lenses 
> 10% discount to VA, UH, MCG Personnel 
• Minor adjustments and repairs FREE
Monday-Friday 
9 a.m.-6 p.m.

1453 Harper Street 
Nearr MCG* 724-2020

WHEN IT'S 
HOT! HOT!

HOT!'
Brings the kids to the pool and 

take it easy. Choose from seven 
different floor plans featuring 

a c hoice of amenities. Adjacent 
to Copeland Elementary and 

near Ft. Gordon and MCG. 
Furnished apartments available. 
ASM ABOUT OUR HOT SPECIAL'

No Deposit MCG 
No Deposit Military 

738-2925 _^
'3&&t

WrightsboroRoad
North Leg at Jackson

Shelter Management Group

ivercreek
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